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What are Freshwater Visions and Values? 
 
The National Policy Statement for Freshwater Management 2020 (NPSFM) directs councils 
to create plans which include new targets, rules and actions for improving freshwater.  
  
The NPSFM directs that councils engage with communities on the drafting of the plan. The 
first step is understanding the value of freshwater to the region and what type of vision the 
region should adopt to reflect the future state of freshwater. 
 
The visions and values engagement will help council form their proposed plan which will 
be is required to be notified by 31 December 2024. The process for consultation is set 
down below. 
 

 

 

Key changes/provisions 

HortNZ provided a submission to council on the importance of setting visions and values 
that support food production.   

WHERE TO GO FOR MORE INFORMATION 

• HortNZ Submission 

• Waikato Regional Council Freshwater  

 

https://www.hortnz.co.nz/assets/Environment/RegionalUpdates/04-Waikato/Waikato-NPSFM-Submission-Final.pdf
https://www.waikatoregion.govt.nz/council/policy-and-plans/freshwater-policy-review/
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